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I am a youth services professional and I stand in support for HB2458. Youth should 

never receive professional services that attempt to change their sexuality or gender 

identity. All youth deserve the space and safety to grow and explore who they are. 

Conversation therapy is harmful and unethical. It is time that it is banned in Oregon.  


